Save the Children — Submission to the Peacebuilding Commission’s Ministerial
Meeting
Save the Children welcomes the Secretary-General’s recent “New Agenda for Peace” policy brief and the
Peacebuilding Commission’s timely initiatives to bolster multilateral cooperation and address emerging

challenges in building and sustaining peace.
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